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23rd November 2023 

 
 
EARLY CLOSURE TUESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 28th November 2023 Inspire Academy, who share a site with us, are having temporary 
buildings delivered during the afternoon.  We will therefore be closing early at 13:30, to ensure the 
safety of all pupils. This means that your child will still be able to have their free school dinner prior to 
leaving. The end of day school minibus will run at 1.30 to support all those who have made their points 
target on their day sheet. 
 
I appreciate that this is short notice but I am sure you agree that the health and safety of the pupils and 
staff is a key priority. Should you have any questions then please contact the school office on 01634 
338803. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs May 
Headteacher 
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